Jossy & Ken Nebenzahl
135 Crescent Drive
Glencoe, IL. 60022

October 11, 2019 -

Western Colorado Friends of the Himalayas, Inc.
P.O. Box 2022
Montrose, CO 81402

Dear Friends of the Board,

What a wonderful surprise to receive the peace award medals - a great
honor to us both. We were also very touched by the kind words in your
letter and the personal notes on the back of your card. Many, many
thanks to all of you.

Friends of the Himalaya is an outstanding organization that does so much
for the Nepali people. We are proud to continue our support, and are sad
to have missed being with you this past summer.

With warmest regards and again our many thanks,
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